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Mn. vEPVIT GEARY 
F. D. 2, Box 298 

VALNUTrORT, PA. 

DEAR Mn. GEARY: 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR LETTER REPORTING RECEPTION OF OUR BROADCAST 
OF DECEMBER 2, igel. THIS IS TO CONFIRM CUR TeANSMISSION AND 
YOUR LOGGING AS TO TIME AND PROGRAM CONTENT. WE APPRECIATE YOUR 
DETAILED REPORT. 

HOPING TO HEAR FROM YOU ON REPORTS OF FUTURE PROGRAMS, AND 'vISHING 
YOU A MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR, 

WKBA 
CHIEF ENGINEER 

MICHAEL F. KAVANAUGH 


